
From: Donn Aven
To: Kat
Date: 08/18/2003 8:56:40 AM
Subject: One-Way Proposal

Katrina:

1) Barb asked me to let you know we have a clear indication of negative response from Mike Speers on
the proposed one-way routing. Should probably canvass some others as well, on Holiday Lane, Sylvia,
Robert Drives.

2) Roads/Emergency Vehicle Access Planning Subcommittee
Meeting notes, 16th August 2003
Current (preliminary) plans are as follows:

1) Fix potholes - mini workparty - Saturday 23 August 10:00am
2) Clear drains at Crystal Drive / Holiday Lane - Inspect - formulate plan

(lnspected by DA - propose wood reconstruction of inlet boxes both East & West -
treated 4x4, parallam or similar tops, no need to extend the inlets f urther up Crystal Drive...removeable
corner post at West corner...remove the tree stump from East corner...no need to excavate the two leader
drains to the manhole...but should clear the east pipe of sand/gravel and rework - deepen - the inlet boxes
for siltcatchers.)

3) Reshape only the south end of Crystal Drive from Gregg' s property line south to direct any
runoff to the sides, into the ditches. (Gravel).

4) Further investigate dust suppressants (Ron) with a view to application in May 2004.
Incidental notes:

- "Road Base" available at Nielson's $45 per load (1 1zz cu.yd.) This will be ample for 23rd Aug,
unless we undertake re-shapingOrystal Drive (estimate about 10 cu.yd.) "Crushed Limestone" not
available at Nielson's.

- BC application contractors budget cost for magnesium chloride solution $.25lsq.m. this
would be about C$500 for the drives and lane.

Regards,

Donn

GC: Cam Scott; Katrina and Ron Watts


